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To: Julie Morris
Subject: FW: hb360

March 25, 2014

Representative Lindsey Holmes
State Capitol, Room 415
120 Fourth Street
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear Representative Holmes,

I am a constituent and a supporter of a statewide smoke-free law that protects workers from the dangers of secondhand
smoke. It’s important that HB 360 move as quickly as possible through the Health & Social Services Committee. I urge
you and the other committee members to approve this important legislation without delay.

You may never have another opportunity to do so much good with one action. Smoke-free indoor workplace laws save
lives by preventing exposure to secondhand smoke, and it costs nothing!

Secondhand smoke kills 10,000 non-smokers a year!

Thank you for your support. The HSS Committee is only the first step.
As the bill moves forward, your continued support will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ms. Marge Stoneking
3441 Andree Dr
#B
Anchorage, AK 99517-2336
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